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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

Maureen Benitz  

Sr. Campaign Finance & Reviewing Analyst  

Reports Analysis Division  

  

In your RFAI, dated May 3, 2011, you request clarifying information on the increased receipts reported in the amended 

2010 30 Day Post-General Report, filed on April 14, 2011.  

  

The Committee provided this information in the memo text accompanying the amended report. Should the information 

provided be insufficient, the Committee would be happy to provide additional information.  

  

The relevant portion of the memo text accompanying the amended report read:  

"The Committee discovered a data entry error that caused all receipts from one of the Committee's contributions sources 

not to be reported. The Committee has corrected the data entry problem. The full details of the problem and its 

resolution are explained in the amended October Quarterly report."  

  

Sincerely,  

Chris Marston  

Assistant Treasurer 

 


